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From: Robert Ankers 
Sent: 15 November 2021 16:27
To: Local Plan
Subject: New Greenfield housing Plans

Hi 
 
I would like to put forward my objection to the planning of the new builds on greenfields sites. 
 
There are already struggling infrastructures which this will add to and the removal of greenland to the area 
will have an environmental impact, I am sure there are plenty of brownfield locations which can be used for 
new housing / improvement. 
 
Cheers 
 
Bob 




